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Sun) Societies. Where the information is flot transmitted through,
the International Committee of the Red Cross and its Central
Tracing Agency, each Party to the confliot shall ensure that such
information is also supplied to the Central Tracing Agency.

4. The Parties to the conffict shail endeavour to agree on arrange-
ments for teams to search for, identify and recover the dead from
battlefied areas, including arrangements, if appropriate, for such
teams to be accompanied by personnel of the adverse Party whule
carrying out these missions in areas controlied by the adverse
Party. Personnel of such teams shall be respected and protected
whiie exclusiveiy carrying out these duties.

Article 34 - Remains of deceased

1. The remains of persons who have died for reasons reiated to
occupation or in detention resulting from occupation or hostilities
and those of persons not nationais of the country in which they
have died as a resuit of hostilities shall be respected, and the
gravesites of ail such persons shail be respected, maintained and
marked as provided for in Article 130 of the Fourth Convention,
where their remains or gravesites would flot receive more favour-
able consideration under the Conventions and this Protocol.

2. As soon as circumstances and the relations between the adverse
Parties permit, Uic High Contracting Parties in whose territories
graves and, as Uic case may be, other locations of the remains of
persons who have died as a resuit of hostilities or during occu-
pation or in detention are situated, shahl conclude agreements in
order:

(a) to facilitate access to the gravesites by relatives of the deceased
and by representatives of officiai graves registration services
and to regulate Uic practicai arrangements for such access;

(b) to protect and maintain sucli gravesites permanentiy;

(c) to faciiitate the return of the remains of the deceased and of
personal effects to the home country upon its request or, uniess
that country objects, upon the request of the next of kmn.

3. In the absence of the agreements provided for in paragraph 2 (b)
or (c) and if Uic home country of such deceased is not wiiling to
arrange at its expense for the maintenance of such gravesites, the


